Barbara McCoy

From: Glenda Luther [GlendaLuther@asheaging.org]
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:.08 PM

To: Barbara McCoy

Subject: Senior Center SHIIP Program

Hi Barbara,

1 would like to be added to the agenda at the Monday, October 7t, 2019 Commissioners meeting. | would like
to give an update on the Senior Center Senior Health Insurance Information Program (SHIIP). Thank you so
much!

Thank You,

Glcnda Lut/zcr

Senior Center Director
Ashe Services for Aging, Inc
180 Chattyrob Lane

VWest Jefferson, NC 28694
336-246-4347
www.asheaging.org
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